Hello!

I heard that you got a new computer. I decided to write you about the dangers of the Internet.

Don't communicate to people you have never seen. All people are not friendly and might want bad for you. In Internet it's easy to lie, so don't trust everyone.

There are many viruses in Internet. Never click on a link which tells you that you may win something if you click there. A virus may come to your computer if you do that.

Internet addiction is a big problem. Don't forget yourself behind the computer. Go outside and do many other things too. If you sit too much behind the computer, your eyes will be sick and your back will be curved.  I hope that my letter helped you.

Your friend
Dear friend,

Internet is a very wonderful place but it is also very dangerous. I don’t know how much you know about the dangers that are hiding on the internet so I will tell you about them. 

One of the most commonly known dangers is spam. Spam is the same as junk e-mail and sometimes you can get viruses by opening spam, so I advise you not to open junk e-mail. Another danger is cyberbullying which can happen to anyone. Cyberbullying is basically sending hate messages to others and spreading lies about them. The good thing is that you can always block the people who send you hate messages but if cyberbullying goes too  far then the victim should definitely talk about it with his/her parents. Another danger is sexual predators. If you want to be safe on the internet then you should never post too much personal information, never post your phone number and address online, because if you do the stranger might find you even if you haven’t talked to that person.  If possible try to make so that only your friends see the information you post online. There are actually a lot of other dangers, try to be safe.

Have a wonderful day!

Your friend
Dear friend,

Thank you from your letter. I really don’t know how much you know about internet and dangers there but I will tell you something about them.

Firstly the spam. It is the same as junk e-mail and sometimes you can get a viruses when you open them. After that your computer doesn’t work so you have to buy new one,  so I advise you not to open junk e-mail.

Secondly you can get hate messages and ies about yourself. Fortunately you can block the people whi did that but maybe is it good, when you talk it to your parents aswell? They can give you advise and helps you.

You should never post too much information about different things. Never post your phone number and address online where everybody can see it. It is dangerous for you and your family. 
If you have anymore ideas and problems about internet, tell me about them. I hope that everything goes right.

Have a nice day!

Your friend
Dear friend!

I heard that you are having problems in internet. Internet can be very useful when you know how to use it. There are few things you should keep in mind, when you use internet. 

At first, don’t do anything what you wouldn’t do in real life. Don’t give strangers your contacts, address or password. You wouldn’t ask strangers to come to your house. You wouldn’t even give your contacts to them. So why should you do it in internet.

Be careful posting pictures of you, your family and friends. People can always download pictures of you and it gives them a oppurtinity to blackmail you. Don’t take your clothes off if some internet boyfriend sais to do so. He may be 60 years old wrinkly man not 16 years old handsome guy.

If you get in trouble always tell to your parents or teachers. They know what to do.

In internet you have to be polite too. You should not insult other people. Also you have no right to do bad things, like hacking other people accounts or blackmailing them. Don’t do things you don’t want others to do you!

To protect your computer, don’t open suspicious mails or advertisements, because they can be viruses. 

Be careful and I hope to hear from you soon!

Your dear friend

